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Christmas Party Program 

 

 

DEC 2016 

Servant’s Heart Christmas Assistance Program 
In December we will have a very special program. Each member will bring a new toy 
which will be donated to Servant's Heart, a new non-profit in Mint Hill. Each member 
should donate a toy for boys and girls, aged 0-12 valued in the amount of $10-$15.   Kim 
Rhodarmer from Servant's Heart will provide a brief overview of their mission. .  These 
toys should be unwrapped with price tags.  They will be disbursed to qualified families 
starting December 12– Dec 23. We will follow this with a short holiday game. 
 
We are also asking each member to bring a dish to share. There will be a Perfect Potluck 
sent out around December 1st for all members to sign up for the dish they plan to bring. 
Please make sure you sign up for a sweet, savory or salty item. Food should arrive at 6:45 
p.m. Please make sure you bring your own utensil. We will meet in the Assembly Room 
and eat in the Flex Room first.  
 
Look forward to seeing you in December! 
Theo Black, VP 
 

We will also be taking group pictures for website and Facebook 
that evening. 

Winter Team News 

Get Well  
 

Sylvia Gill- 
Back Surgery 

 

Anne Doughty 
Lumpectomy 

 

Suzanne Maddox 
Lumpectomy 

 

Congratulations 
 

Sandy Dimeo 
Birth of new grandson 

Franco 

 

Saturday December 10 

Christmas Tea * 

Winter Enrichment 
Mint Hill Historical Society 

2pm 

 

Monday December 12 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

meeting at 7 pm at Town Hall 

Bring unwrapped toy 

Bring covered dish by 6:45 

 

Friday December 16 

December Lunch Bunch * 

Pine Lake Country Club 

Noon 

 

Monday January 9th 

Meeting at 7pm—Town Hall 

 

 

 

* for those Ladies who pre-

paid by Nov deadline 

WWW. MHWClub.com 

Kathy    Cowles         12/13 

Kathy    Schilling       12/29 

 

Save the Date   
Feb 6th  

6pm-8pm 

Mint Hill Library 

Winter Enrichment Activity 

Dance class 

Evite to go out mid-Jan 



Welcome Thank You ‘s 
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Nov.  & Dec. Service 

SWAPPERS BOOK GROUP  
A eclectic group that exchanges books with one another and has a great time when we meet.  This is a fun way to read good books with no 

cost to you.  Our group meets every other month at a members home.  The meeting date is the first Monday of the month at 7 pm.  Mon-

day, Dec 5th, is our next meeting. We have fun discussing the books we have read, articles, news, magazines.  Many of the girls bring 

magazines and sometimes even cookbooks.  The hostess provides a dessert and beverages.  Contact Elaine Segarra for more information. 

sumerbch@carolina.rr.com or 704-502-3767.   
. 

Florene Miller  502-682-7426 
minthilltennis@gmail.com 
 
Barbara Maresca  980-299-4240 
Maresca.barbara@yahoo.com 
 
Kathy Ann Raiano  980-938-6393 
Kathy-raiano@icloud.com 
 
Kathleen Madden  704-545-4226 
henrymadden4@aol.com 

Attached are pictures of  a card and 
the recipient, Lexi, the PTA VP of Bain 
Elementary. She was so very excited 
to receive it on behalf of the families 
in need at their school.  
We gave  a check for $450 which was 
our club allotment for the holiday 
family. We will receive an a list of 
items the school purchased for the 
families. 

 December’s service project: Gift wrapping at Alexander Youth Network. 
 Located at :   6220 Thermal Rd  Charlotte, NC  28211 

 

 Project dates are 12/15, 4–6pm Sign up is full.  

                               12/17, 12-2pm two slots available.  

 
Please contact Terri Hood if you would like to sign up. 704-614-5280 cell.  

 There is plenty of parking at this location. We can all meet there at the given times.  

 

PLEASE BRING WRAPPING PAPER, RIBBON, SCISSORS AND TAPE 

The Fall Team thanks all of its members for 
their contributions to a successful start to the 
year. We also appreciate the MHWC for their 
support.  

Elaine and Ginnie 

mailto:sumerbch@carolina.rr.com

